
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, October 26, 2023 5:19 PM 
Emily Knoblauch 
Marissa Ramos 
RE: DN 20230117-WS - Docket Title 

FILED 10/26/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05837-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you for the confirmation, Emily. Per your request, the docket title was updated to reflect the 
company name to include the comma between the words Acquisitions and LLC. I have also updated 
the utilities for the docket. 

Dorothy 

From: Emily Knoblauch <eknoblau@psc.state.fl .us> 
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 2:40 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: DN 20230117-WS - Docket Title 

Good afternoon, Dorothy, 

For Docket No. 20230117-WS, there was a note on the utility's application: "Buttonwood's name in application does not 
include comma as shown in MCD." I verified via the Florida Division of Corporations (see below) that the name does 
include the comma. So the note is correct that the utility's name should be Sun Communities Acquisitions, LLC d/b/a 
Buttonwood Bay Utilities, as listed in MCD. This appears to be a scrivener's error as there has been no name change. 
Whenever is convenient, would it be possible to update the docket title to add the missing comma? 
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Thank you for bringing this to our attention! 
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Emily Knoblauch 
Engineering Specialist 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Phone: (850) 413‐6632 
eknoblau@psc.state.fl.us 




